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Weekly Events 

Monday:    - 2:45 - 4:00 - 6th grade Volleyball - Costa 

   - 3:45 - 4:15 - 7th grade Volleyball - Gieseke 

   - 3:45 - 4:45 - 8th grade Volleyball - Pease 

   - 4:15 - 5:30 - 5th grade Volleyball - Gieseke  

Tuesday:  - ASB Meeting - 2:45 - 3:30 

   - Volleyball Games - TBA  

Wednesday: - 2:45 - 4:00 6th, 7th & 8th grade Volleyball  

   - 4:15 - 5:30 7th grade Volleyball—Gieseke 

Thursday: - - Volleyball Games - TBA  

Friday: - PFA Fund Run for 5th graders at Monticello 

 Progress Reports mailed home  

  - 2:45 - 4:00 7th & 8th grade Volleyball 

  - 4:15 -  5:30 Volleyball - 

Jefferson Times  
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Upcoming Events 

9/22 - Minimum Day  

9/25 - Picture Make ups  

9/26 - PFA—Menchies Night  

9/26 - Dance @ Hawkins 6-8    

 Glow in the dark  

October  

10/1 - 10/3 - PFA New to you 

 costume sale at Monticello  

10/6 -  Minimum Day  

10/7 -  Sabu Abraham’s birthday 

10/9 - PFA Meeting  

 @ Jefferson 6:30 - 7:30 

10/10 - Mr. Fern’s birthday 

10/13 - Columbus Day  

10/14 - Ms. Vinyard’s birthday 

 Board Meeting @ DO  

10/20 - Minimum Day  

 Mr. Pease’s birthday  

10/24 - THS Homecoming Parade  

10/31 - Last Day of the Trimester 

Critical ThinkingCritical ThinkingCritical Thinking   

Word of the WeekWord of the WeekWord of the Week   
__________________________________________________________________________  

Differentiate   

 

 

Hello Jefferson Families! 

 

I appreciate everyone’s cooperation during drop-off and pick-up times in using the crosswalk at 

Darlene and Glenbriar and pulling to the curb before students get into and out of the car.  Please 

remember to pull all the way up to the entrance to campus before letting your child out in the 

morning.  This helps keep traffic flowing.  Also, please remember to look behind you before 

pulling out into traffic.  As a reminder, there is no drop-off/pick-up on Darlene.  All Jefferson 

traffic must use Glenbriar. 

 

Please note that the back gate closes at 7:50 each morning.  If you are late, please come to the 

office and sign your child in to school.  For afternoon pick-up, the back gate closes at 2:50 each 

afternoon.  Any students who are still waiting for rides will be brought to the office to call home.  

You can pick up your child at the office at this time. 

 

September is Attendance Awareness Month!  It’s important that your child be present each day 

and be on time.  When a child misses class time, they are missing valuable instruction and 

learning.  Students who are present and on time to class are more successful in school. 

 

Progress reports will be mailed home on Friday, 9/19.  If your child is struggling, please don’t 

hesitate to contact us for help. 

 

Do you have Aeries access to view your child’s grades?  Contact the front office to get your login 

information.  This is a really useful tool for helping your child be successful in school. 

 

Have a great week!  Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or comments.  
 
Mrs. Tilton, 

Principal 

A note from the principal. . . 



The next community meeting of Jefferson 4-H will be held on September 15, 

2014, at Anthony Traina School, 4256 Windsong drive,  at 6:30 pm. This is for 

current members and any interested in becoming members. 4-H is a community 

based group designed to help our young people grow into remarkable citizens. 

We offer leadership opportunities, projects in various skills and animal projects 

for AgFest competition. Come check us out! You can email goldie_hineman@ 

yahoo.com if you have any questions. 

Take Note... 

MJPFA News: 

Monticello Jefferson PFA will hold its first Family Fun Night event on Friday, 

Sept.  26th at Menchie's Frozen Yogurt.  From 11am to 10pm Menchies will do-

nate 20% of its proceeds to our school for each frozen yogurt purchase. Please 

stop by, mention you are from Jefferson when purchasing, and enjoy a tasty 

treat while supporting our school!    

JEFFERSON: 
  

 
 

Representative wanted!  The Monticello-Jefferson PFA is looking for a volun-

teer from Jefferson School to come join the MJPFA Board of Executives and 

be an active voice for Jefferson School in our fundraising and planning ef-

forts.  No prior experience necessary.  Please contact MJPFA President Tina 

Bender if interested at momtosix@gmail.com 

http://gmail.com


Measure J Citizens’ Oversight Committee 

Seeking One Member 

 
On March 8th, 2011 the first Jefferson Citizens Oversight Committee was estab-

lished.  The six current members are: 

 

Name      Term Expires 

Nicole Riley, Chairperson   2015 

Jennifer Couch, Secretary   2015 

Peggi Johnson, Vice-chair   2015 

Chris Potts               2015 

Kelly DeLong     2016 

Terry Thomas     2016 

 

 

There is currently one position available on the Citizens Oversight Committee. 

Please contact Grace Merritt at the Jefferson District Office for an application if 

you are interested in applying – gmerritt@sjcoe.net or 209-836-3388. 

 

The Committee will meet at least quarterly and is responsible for oversee-

ing Measure J bond projects and funds.   

mailto:gmerritt@sjcoe.net

